

The Town of North Castle is updating the 1996 Comprehensive Plan! The updated Plan will build on prior planning efforts and establish a policy guide for future land use decisions in the Town.

The process includes collaborative meetings with the people living and working in North Castle to produce a plan that represents the vision of the community.

Please join us on **October 24, 2017** to discuss the Comprehensive Plan's **recommendations.**

The Town Board will be holding an additional public hearing in late 2017/early 2018.

The Plan will cover the following elements:

- Demographics & Growth Trends
- Land Use & Zonina
- Natural Resources
- Transportation
- Infrastructure & Utilities
- Residential, Commercial & Retail Development
- Parks, Recreation & Open Space
- Community Character & Historic Resources
- Hamlet Areas

For more information, please contact:

Adam Kaufman, Director of Planning akaufman@northcastleny.com

Visit the Town's website and North Castle Forward for more information.